
ST ALLEN PARISH COUNCIL 

 

GDPR and Your Right To Unsubscribe 

 

 

Under the General Data Protection Regulations (Data 

Protection Act, May 2018) we are no longer permitted 

to store your details – including e-mail addresses – 

on file unless we have your permission to do so. 

 

To ensure GDPR compliance, St Allen Parish Council 

has taken steps to ensure that personal data is not 

kept without permission. 

 

If you think that we may have information that you do 

not want us to keep, please contact the Parish Clerk 

(stallenpc@btinternet.com) and ask to unsubscribe.   
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